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D e a r M r . M a r s h a l l :

I was excited that the University put together a show on
Jesse Howard and by the thoughtful catalog you produced.

Among other things, your timing was wonderful - Jesse is being
nominated for a Missouri Arts Award and the book and show tie together
a productive career and a useful bibliography that will help in the
nominatton. It also brought honor to the life of a very ill and old
man whose acknowledgement in his own area is long overdo.

Are you considering publishing a book for sale? I belive the
market is there. SPACES shall Include a reference to your catalog in
our next newsletter, in our development of a bibliography of the field.

I am also interested if you have a traveling component for your
show and whether the University intends to develop archival information
on Jesses' career? We have some tape available for that purpose.

Your section on "Idiosyncratic Art" is most helpful and I will
probably be quot#ing you a lot. If you have the time I hope to show
you some of our "Idtosyncrattcs" when you come to Los Angeles.

Thank you again for a copy of your book for our archives.

Yours, /? }

SeymoutyRoŝ fn
DirectdOT

cc; Don ff, Blount, Dean, Graduate School, UMC
Osmund Overby, Professor of Art History, UMC
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